PRESIDENT: Pat Driscoll - 226-4359

VICE PRESIDENT: Ray Wyland - 645-1034

SECRETARY/TREASURER: Rosemary Frank - 451-8187

NEWSLETTER EDITOR: Dick Becker - 429-1256

DESIGNEES: Roger Westerberg - 458-0708

Al Amsden - 484-4058

MEETING: Monday - March 8, 1982 - Sanborn Aviation - 7:30 PM

PAT DRISCOLL, RAY WYLAND, ROSEMARY FRANK & GERRY LAUNDRY attended a MSAA luncheon on Saturday, February 20, at the Registry Hotel in Minneapolis. The purpose of this luncheon was a whistle stop tour EAA is sponsoring to promote the new EAA Foundation being built in Oshkosh. Be sure to watch the mail asking for YOUR donation to the Foundation and be sure to faithfully read Sport Aviation for its progress.

Be sure to attend this very important March meeting. An excellent guest speaker, JIM MONTAGUE, will be in attendance speaking on his Swift project and its activities. Jim will also have films to show. Jim is promoting the Swift in Kentucky Dams, TN and will have chances to sell on a new Swift at the meeting.

Forty members attended a very successful and fun banquet at the Picadilly, February 13. The food, as usual, was delicious, the service was excellent and the company superb! A very good time was had by all.

FOR SALE: 57 CHEV - price negotiable - Myrna Sybrandt - 439-4601

FOR SALE: 167 HONDA 450 - 73 MERC CAPRI - price negotiable - Dale Palodichuk

457-4516

UPCOMING:

MSAA Annual Bankquet in April

UPCOMING:

Oshkosh Work Parties May 1 and 2 May 15 and 16

PLAN NOW ON ATTENDING ONE OF THESE WORK PARTIES!

This is YOUR newsletter - please call Dick Becker with any information you may wish to share with chapter members.

See YOU at the meeting!



## Minnesota Sport Aviation Association, Inc.

249 E LOTHENBACH AVENUE . WEST ST. PAUL, MINN 5511E . PHONE (617) 455-1241

## TWELFTH ANNUAL MSAA BANQUET

Saturday, April 17, 1982

HOLIDAY INN AIRPORT I-94 & 34th Ave. So. Minneapolis, MN

Social Hour - 6 P.M.

Dinner - - 7:30 P.M.

PROGRAM: E.A.A. President Paul Poberezny -

"The E.A.A. Aviation Foundation - Its Capital Fund Raising Program & Construction of New Headquarters Facilities and the Complex at Oshkosh"

E.A.A. General Manager Peter Strombom - "An Update on Auto Gas Testing"

NOTE: Our dinner raffle profits will be donated to Bill Mitt, our own U.S. Aerobatics Team member, to help defray his expenses during the Morld Aerobatics Contest in Austria this summer.

Reservations are requested by April 12th. Reservations after April 12th or at the door will be on availability only basis. Send reservations to:

Sandy LeMire 4779 Otter Lake Road Mhite Bear Lake, NN 55110 Telephone: 612-429-6422

Make checks to MSAA, Inc. Tickets will be held for pickup at the door